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April is here! I hope the change in seasons is renewing your energy.
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Mentoring Activities:
1. Your mentor will observe you one more time this month. 
1. One on one conferences are very helpful as you prioritize for the time that is left this school year. 
1. If you haven’t completed your three hours of observation of other teachers, you’ll want to do it now while you can still take advantage of what you learn during this year. 

Something to think about:
1. A video on A Day of Understanding – allowing students to celebrate differences. How do we as educators foster a community of understanding? 
1. Young people are our greatest asset. What are we teaching the next generation? 

Please reach out with any questions, concerns or ideas that you have, we are here to support you!


